

Byron Area Schools

October 14, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been confirmed that one elementary school staff member and two elementary school students have tested positive for COVID-19. Working through our safety protocols, any students and staff who have been in close contact have been identified and notified.

Please continue to monitor your child for onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, including fever, cough, difficulty breathing, headache, or new fatigue. If you note any changes in the health of your child, please call your regular medical provider.

We must protect the confidentiality of all involved individuals. If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please feel free to contact me at (810) 266-4881.

Thanks,

Bob Cassiday, Superintendent

Byron Area Schools